American Association of University Women

Lawrence Branch

May 3, 1943

Dr. F. C. Allen 105 Robinson

Dear Dr. Allen:

Our organization wishes to thank you very much for assisting in the Bingo games at our Fun Fest.

As you no doubt know, this Fun Fest was to raise money in the interest of our scholarship and the community recreation program, and the courtesies of many persons enabled us to make the evening the fine success it was.

We appreciated your interest and helpfulness. Again thanking you, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Corresponding Secretary